
 
 

 

9 May, 2025 

 

NOTICE: FCC AGM AND ELECTIONS BEING SCHEDULED ON MAY 24, 2025 

Dear FC Members, 

The postponed AGM/Elections (because of the violent incident on March 28, 2025) will now 

be held on May 24, 2025.  

The principal agenda will be the presentation of the Audit for the financial year 2024-2025, 

after which elections for 2025-27 will be held.  

All the Foreign Category Correspondents will be eligible to participate in the election process 

(vote, propose, second and contest), provided they have cleared their dues, including the 

subscription fees, by May 15, 2025, and are free from any legal or likewise restrictions.  

The Returning Officer, Mr Amit Sharma, has been requested to share the details regarding the 

elections shortly.  

 

Best wishes, 

S Venkat Narayan (President) 

Prakash Nanda (Secretary) 

 


